
The General Manager responded orally to these concerns at the December 2010 FRSWC open 

meeting.  The following is from the minutes of that meeting. 

 

Item 4. - Business Arising from Minutes -- 

Item 4.(a) - Perpetual Care - Questions and Concerns from CMEI -- 

The last presentation made by CMEI with regards to the Perpetual Care and Post Closure 

reviews was referred to the Finance Committee and that the majority of the concerns stipulated 

in the presentation were reference based from the ADI Report of 2009.  Marc MacLeod asked 

the Finance Committee to consider the fact that the Commission was going to address the issue 

in 2013 as part of the Action Plan which has been accepted by the Commission.  The General 

Manager recommended that the Commission proceed with the Action Plan as stated.   
 


